


MEMBER

August 15, 2024 

Subject: Price Increase 

Dear Valued Customer, 
First and foremost, thank you for continuing to partner with us through the years and allowing us to serve 
your odor control needs. 
This letter is to inform you of  a price increase on select Big D products effective November 1, 2024. 
Due to continuing increases on our raw material costs, we are forced to increase our price. 
Your new prices represent a 5-10% increase on your purchase price. 

The following items are increasing 5%:  

Flat Deodorant Urinal Screens (642, 647, 648, 650, 651, 652, 653)
Extra Duty Non-Para 1500 Flush Urinal Screens (686, 687, 688, 689)
Extra Duty Non-Para 2000 Flush Urinal Screens (659, 660, 663, 669, 681, 682, 691) 
Magnum Non-Para 2500 Flush Urinal Screens (644)
Non-Para Rim Hanger (601, 661, 675, 676, 677)

The following items are increasing 10%:  

Industrial Wick Deodorants 1.5 oz. & 4 oz. (307, 331,310, 320) 
Granular Deodorant (150, 151, 3151)
Non-Para Toss Blocks (657, 670, 680, 683, 684, 685)

Please take the soonest opportunity to review the new price sheet effective November 1, 2024. 
We look forward to continuing to do business with you and if you have any questions or concerns 
please contact us or your sales representative. 

Sincerely, 

Don Lees 
President 

ISSA BIG D INDUSTRIES, INC. 
Advancing Clean. 
Driving Innovation. PO Box 82219 I Oklahoma City, OK 73148 I Toll Free 1-800-654-47 




